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August 1, 1983

To: Members of the Executive Board
From: The Secretary

Subject: Temporary Alternate Executive Director

The Secictary has received the following memorandum dated
August 1, 1983 from M. de Groote:

This is to inform you that, effective Monday,
August 1, 1983, I am appoirting my new Assistant in
the IBRD, Mr. Serge KOLB, to serve as my Temporary
Alternate in addition to those previously designated.
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